DE NOVO CENTER FOR JUSTICE AND HEALING

July 19, 2021

Carlos Peralta Cambridge Redevelopment Authority 255 Main Street, 8th Floor Cambridge, MA 02142 Looking forward to sharing protos of the New space! Thank you again. Amanda Becker

Dear Carlos,

On behalf of the staff, volunteers and board of directors at De Novo Center for Justice and Healing, I want to personally thank you for the Cambridge Redevelopment Authority's generous grant of \$10,000 through the 2021 Forward Fund to support technology infrastructure for our Eviction Defense Project. De Novo received the first \$5,000 installment on July 13, 2021.

In the last year alone, caring donors like you have helped meet the critical needs of more than 1,600 members of our community. You have provided life-saving resources to individuals and families overwhelmed by a torrent of new crises—from widespread unemployment and loss of affordable housing, to a rise in domestic violence and an ever-hostile immigration system. You have given hope to clients on the front lines of a devastating public health crisis and long-overdue national reckoning with systemic racism.

Even in the face of extraordinary challenges, your commitment to our mission has remained unchanged. Our staff and volunteers work incredibly hard and dive into every case without hesitation, driven by our shared desire to build a better world—and because we know people like you are standing with us.

Thank you so much for your support during these unprecedented and very challenging times. Your gift truly could not have come at a more important time for the people we serve.

With warm regards,

Mojdeh Rohani Executive Director

P.S. De Novo is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were exchanged for this donation.